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From: Barbara VanHorn [bvhbarb@pa.net]
Sent: Saturday, July 31, 2010 10:26 PM Dcnc iucn
To: EP, RegComments ^ ^ # 1 %
Subject: Ch 78 Regulations »KKU

2010 AUG -31 P 3 5W
Please use strong regulations and enforcement to protect PA citizens from the dangers
inherent in poorly regulated marcellus shale drilling.
I count on the Department of Environmental Protection to protect our safety and water! Thanks
for your consideration. Barbara VanHorn 41 Petersburg Lane Duncannon, PA 17020


